[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Andrew McCallum 
Sent: 29 September 2018 16:08
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Comment on Planning Application number 18/00792/OUT

Dear Madam/Sir,
Further to your letter of 26th September 2019 regarding amended/additional plans/information relating to this application, I am writing to confirm that our observations contained in our letter of 18th July remain unaltered as they stand.
Regards,
Andrew McCallum
Secretary
Cherwell District
CPRE Oxfordshire
www.cpreoxon.org.uk 

